
Staplehurst Parish Council 

The Parish Office, Village Centre, High Street, Staplehurst. TN12 0BJ 

Suggested 20mph speed limit area in Staplehurst 

Dear Residents, 

 The safety of pedestrians of all ages is of great concern to Staplehurst Parish 

Council and residents. One possibility is to apply to the Maidstone Borough Council 

Joint Transportation Board and Kent County Council Highways Department to be part 

of their ‘pilot studies’ into 20mph speed reduction areas. 

 One suggestion is shown by 

the hatched area to slow traffic 

near the school, recreation ground 

and Pope Drive grass area. No 

scheme is without costs and it is 

paramount that the Parish Council 

can clearly demonstrate that a 

scheme would have wide public 

support. If you agree that reducing 

the speeds of vehicles using our 

roads would be beneficial, please 

complete this slip and return it to 

the Parish Office. (The letterbox is 

to the right of the right-hand door 

in the Village Centre.) Alternatively, 

please email your support to 

admin@staplehurstvillage.org.uk 

and remember to include your postcode. 

Any personal data you provide will be used only in connection with this survey and will not be shared with 

third parties. For full information about our data protection policies, please visit our website 

https://www.staplehurst-pc.uk/community/staplehurst-parish-council-13607/policies-procedures/. 

Thank you. 

> > >    > > >   > > >   > > >   > > >   > > > 

Your postcode  TN12  __  __  __    Dated ……. / ……. / ……. 

I ( strongly agree / agree / disagree / strongly disagree ) with the suggestion to 

reduce the speed limit from 30mph to 20mph in the area shown on the map.          

Any other comments? 

mailto:admin@staplehurstvillage.org.uk

